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DOC17/95100 
SSD 5594 Mod 2 

Mr Tim Stuckey 
Planning Officer 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
paul.freeman@planning.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Mr Stuckey 

Springvale Mine Extension Project Modification 2 (SSD 5594 MOD 2) 

I refer to your email of 23 January 2017 requesting advice from the Office of Environment and 
Heritage (OEH) on a Statement of Environmental Effects for a proposed modification to the 
Springvale Mine Extension Project (SSD 5594). 

It is understood that the proposed modification would amend Schedule 4 Condition 12 of SSD 5594 
to enable Springvale Mine to continue to discharge mine water at the current water quality criteria 
until the Springvale Water Treatment Project assessment and construction has been completed, and 
the project is operational. 

OEH has no specific comments to make on the proposed modification. If you have any queries, 
please contact Liz Mazzer, Conservation Planning Officer on 02 6883 5325 or email 
liz.mazzer@environment.nsw.gov.au . 

Yours sincerely 

 
PETER CHRISTIE 
A/ Director North West 
Regional Operations Division 

1 March 2017 
Contact officer: LIZ MAZZER 

02 6883 5325 


